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LAKEWOOD HOSPITAL
.

14519 DETROIT AVENUE
LAKEWOOD 7, OHIO

~'ARTHun A. trr NoT, SUPERINTENDENT

February 16, 1965

Mr. Roy C. Hageman, Director
Region 111
United States Atomic Energy Commission
Division of Compliance
Oakbrook Professional' Building, Suite 410
Oak Brook, Illinois

Dear Mr. Hageman:

In response to your Ictter of February 5,1965, I wish to

inform you of the constructive steps taken with regard to our
Radio Isotope Unit, as follows:

A. Effective February 15, 1965, we reduced our
Byproduct material inventory from 10 micro-
curies of Cobalt 60, to the required 5 micro-
curies.

B. Records of waste disposal are now being kept,
in accordance with Regulation 10 CFR 20. 401 (b),
effective February 1,1965.

C. Specific records of survey results of the Isotope
Laboratory are being kept, as of February 1,1965.

We appreciate very much having the survey by Mr. Ashley
and are happy to comply with the regulations. If there is anything
further that needs to be done, we will be very pleased to hear
from you.

Very truly yours,
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